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The Human Rights and Business Project of the Danish Institute for Human Rights and the UN Global Compact have collaborated to launch a new approach to in-company human rights management: The Arc of Human Rights Priorities. 

The Arc builds upon the Sphere of Influence concept, and is designed to allow companies to focus their resources on the most urgent human rights issues in their operations.

 

The Arc of Human Rights Priorities exercise asks companies to map human rights issues along two axes: Human Rights Impact and Company Connection. These dimensions allow companies to identify the human rights risks with the greatest effect and the most direct company responsibility. The Arc exercise identifies high-priority issues for the company, including a graphic representation of the company's human rights profile. This prioritization allows companies to monitor, prevent, mitigate and report the most urgent issues, as well as find opportunities for the greatest positive impact. 

 

The road-testing version of the Arc of Human Rights Priorities is being released in conjunction with the meeting of the UN Global Compact Human Rights Working Group in Istanbul on 9-10 June. The Human Rights and Business Project is currently seeking input and company partners for application of the tool. 

For more information, contact Mike Baab at the Human Rights and Business Project of the Danish Institute for Human Rights: mba@humanrights.dk
